
Newsletter - Term 1: September 2024 

Our Christian value this term is: Generosity 



 

 

  



 

NORTHLEACH PRISON TRIP  

We had a lot of fun learning at The Old Prison at Northleach.  We dressed up in woollen prison 

clothes, which were quite itchy and uncomfortable!  Then we went into the cells and found out 

what daily life would have been like.  We had some mock trials in a courtroom, where some very 

strict magistrates gave out some punishments... Then we pretended to be thieves and found out 

which punishments fitted the crimes. A big thanks to Rebecca from Northleach prison who 

taught us so much about crime and punishment and showed us brilliant artefacts to bring 

everything to life. 

 

 

 

 

RECEPTION PUPILS 2024 

Meet our fantastic new 

reception children. They are 

amazing! They have settled 

in so well and are working 

really hard. They are kind, 

thoughtful and an asset to 

North Cerney Academy. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP 

We would like to introduce our wonderful representatives for our school council, 

worship council and eco council. We are really looking forward to their leadership 

this year. Congratulations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU 

Thank you to the parents and 

grandparents who gave our flower beds 

and field a much-needed spruce up during 

the summer holidays. We really 

appreciate all your help.   

 

 

 

 



 

NCSA  

The NCSA –our school parent/carer fundraising arm invites existing and new parents/carers to 

join them at the North Cerney Village Hall Coffee morning on Tuesday 1st October at 10.30am, it 

would be a great chance to get to know the NCSA.  

The NCSA will be collecting tombola prizes in November, ahead of the Christmas fair on 1st 

December.  

 

They also have a Facebook page, for new and existing parents to follow: 

The North Cerney Primary School Association- NCSA  

REMINDER 

A reminder of the school office opening hours, they are as follows: 

Monday-Tuesday: 8:30am-2:30pm 

Wednesday-Friday: 8:30am-1:45pm 

Telephone: 01285 831310 

If you have any information you need to pass on to the school after this time, such as after 

school club, family members/friends picking up your child on your behalf, please call the school. 

Emails are likely to missed outside of the times above.     


